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Phone Meeting, Clippers Arena 

Good Morning Eddy, 

I hope you are well. 

Henrik called Marion and me this morning and to find out what they can do to move forward with their review (land 
Development) and I explained to him that he should be working with the City regarding the land Development review 
and the City Transmittal letter we require in order for us to have a complete submittal. Now he has scheduled a phone 
meeting for 1 pm today. 

We just want to confirm that they need to work with the City/planning to obtain the City Transmittal Letter that 
indicates the permits being processed in order for the Land Development Unit to proceed with our review. 

Please let me know if anything has changed. We want to be on the same page as the City with our response to Henrik 
and Chris Holmquest. 

Thank you 

Nancy Rodeheffer, FPEA II 

County of Los Angeles 
Fire Department 
Fire Prevention 
Land Development Unit 
5823 Rickenbacker Road 
Commerce, CA 90040 

323.890.4243 


